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Invitation to submit Contractor Prequalification
Documents (PQD) for the procurement of

Construction of D Line TSE Pumping Station and
Transmission Main Project CP 762

The Public Works Authority in the State of Qatar seeks to prequalify competent and eligible Contractors with relevant
capabilities and experiences for the procurement of CONSTRUCTION OF D-LINE TSE PUMPING STATION AND TRANSMISSION
MAIN (CP 762) project in Doha, Qatar. The prospective Contractors/Joint Ventures (JV) who are interested to participate

in the bidding process are hereby invited to submit their prequalification documents in accordance with the requirements
prescribed below.

Project ID: 1A/2018/C011/G
Project Ref.: Application for Contractor Prequalification, Civil Project CP 762
Project Name: Construction of D Line TSE Pumping Station and Transmission Main.

C762 project consists of 120,000 m3/day proposed TSE pumping station and roughly 68km of 1200 mm diameter ductile iron TSE
transmission main, starting at the existing Doha South Sewage Treatment Works and to be laid along the MME allocated utility
rain corridor along the Salwa International Highway, up to Al Rakhiya Farms, and further up to New TSE storage lagoon. There
are TSE extension lines to connect the existing TSE networks.

Prequalification Documents (PQD) can be downloaded by accessing PWA website www.ashghal.gov.qa which comprise
the following:

1. Anti-Corruption and Confidentiality Declarations
2. Part 1 - Prequalification Procedures
3. Part2 - Scope of Works

During the bidding period, the Applicants shall visit the above Public Works Authority website frequently for updates, ten-
der circulars and/ or addenda, if any.

The closing date for submitting the Prequalification Application in accordance with the requirements set out in the Instruction
to Applicants shall be no later than (Thursday, 26th April 2018 at 1:00 pm (local Doha time. GMT +3.00). Applicant’s attention
is drawn to the requirement that two hard copies (Original and one Copy) and two soft copies on a Compact Disk (CD) must
be included as part of the submission.

Applications must be in the format as specified in the prequalification documents and be submitted to:

Contracts Department Manager
The Public Works Authority (Ashghal)
Al-Faisal Tower 1, Ground Floor, West Bay, P.O. Box 22188, Doha - State of Qatar

All enquiries are to be directed to : The Manager of Contracts Department
Email: contracts@ashghal.gov.qa




